
The CHA lawyer was contacted approximately 2 months ago concerning this issue. As of 
this date, we have not received a response. After a lengthy and thorough review by the 
Board of Directors on Tuesday, March 12th, a vote was made to remove John Collins from 
the election ballot per Colington Covenants Article 3, Section 1. This was most definitely 
not an easy decision however, the BOD's duties are to our homeowners of this amazing 
community while following the guidelines set forth for membership in our governing 
documents. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the CHA at 
colingtonadmin@colingtonharbour.net or 252-441-5886. 
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